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Stoughton Utilities RoundUp Program Donates $600 to 

American Cancer Society Relay For Life 
 

Amy Ketterer, a volunteer with the American Cancer Society Relay For Life, recently 

accepted a check for $600 from Enecia Sabroff of Stoughton Utilities.  This donation is 

part of Stoughton Utilities’ RoundUP program, a voluntary program that ‘rounds up’ 

customers’ utility bills to the next whole dollar.  All proceeds are distributed to and 

benefit local community organizations.   

 

Funds raised from the Relay For Life go directly to research, education, advocacy and 

services through the American Cancer Society.  The Relay For Life started in 1985 and 

brings together 3.5 million people world-wide every year to community-based events 

with the focus on celebrating those who have battled cancer and beat it, remembering 

those who fought cancer and lost their battle, and fighting back in a multitude of ways 

against a disease we all with to see eradicated. 

 

Customers wishing to participate in the RoundUP program may sign up online at 

roundup.stoughtonutilities.com or by calling Stoughton Utilities customer service at 

(608) 873-3379. 

http://roundup.stoughtonutilities.com/
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Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the 

surrounding area; and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


